Mr. X. L. Pellicer 101 Oglethorpe Boulevard Saint Augustine, Fla. (U.S.A.)

Thank you for all your kindness and love to you, Catherine and the family.

The Mayor of Mercadal, Mr. Fermin Gomila, told me yesterday that the date of the celebrations to honor the memory of Father Camps will start on sunday September 19th. Please notify this to the Mayors of Saint Augustine and New Smyrna and to the Gullespies.

The Mayor of Mahon, Ramon Homs, will throw a reception in honor of the Florida visitors. In Monte Toro they will change the place of the memorial and the new one will be more important. Also they will name a place or street for Father Camps.

I am leaving Menorca on the 11th to Philippines Islands for the re-inauguration of the Father Saura Memorial. On February 28th I will land in Mexico and as soon as possible I'll phone you. Around March 15th I'll try to be in Florida.

Hope and wish a very happy 1982 for you, family and friends.

